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Good day-  
After careful consideration and evaluation of various options, we have concluded that is no longer 
feasible to continue offering trucking services in/out of JAX. We believe the decision is necessary to 
maintain the integrity of our business and uphold our commitment to our level of service.  
 
In the upcoming days we will be working diligently to assist you with any ongoing shipments and to 
ensure a smooth transition during this market adjustment.  
 
When we connect/expand into a city, if we do not feel it is operating at the fullest potential via service, 
and tonnage support from our existing partners growing, we are not shy to make the hard decision to 
eliminate it from our service points-the service must come first.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity and support with the JAX location. If you have any questions let me know, 
but March 31st will be our last inbound operating trailer to JAX. If we have any overflow hit MCO we can 
divert it to FA or the trucker of your choice after this date.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Ryan Connor  

 
 
Vice President of Sales and Business Development 
Accelerated USA  
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